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At the end of this school year we give thanks to God:

For all the teaching and learning that has taken place in 
our school, both in and out of the classroom;

For the talents and gifts that have been shared and the 
challenges that have been faced;

For the burdens that have been lifted and the hurts that 
have been healed;

For the respect and care that has been given.

We give thanks for the friendships that have just begun 
and for those that have grown.

For the faith that has been lived in our daily struggles;

For the hope that has lifted our hearts on the dark 
days, And for the love that has kept us going.

We give thanks for the community that we are, and we 
ask you Lord to bless our students as they complete 
their final year of elementary school. 

May your Spirit inspire them with confidence and 
calmness and leave them with memories to cherish.

Pour out your love on us that we may continue to 
share our God given gifts with the world and
continue our learning journey. We make this prayer 
through Christ our Lord. Amen

Prayer for the End of the School Year

Artwork created by Gail Ledesma



We are gathered on the ancestral lands and waters of all 
Indigenous Peoples, who have left their footprints on Mother 
Earth before us.

We respectfully acknowledge those who have walked on it, 
those who walk on it now, and future generations who have 
yet to walk upon it.

We pray to the Creator for strength and wisdom that all may 
continue to serve as stewards of the Earth.

YCDSB Land Acknowledgement



Maria Marchese
Chair of the Board/Trustee

Ab Falconi
Director of Education, YCDSB

Light Your Candle
Music Teachers, YCDSB



https://docs.google.com/file/d/1RIjBdSKNyAL3UD8p3DyAcJGm9-k4BwZJ/preview


Vaughan Mayor 

Maurizio Bevilacqua

https://youtu.be/K4iV7w8nbt8
https://youtu.be/K4iV7w8nbt8
https://youtu.be/K4iV7w8nbt8
https://docs.google.com/file/d/1l_gQGWb7DOoCZLpxNGvu0xPW3qXfyMU2/preview


Jennifer Wigston
Trustee



William Kwon
Principal, OLR

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GTty6Vmb2eQ


Isabel De Sousa
Chair, Catholic School Council, OLR



     Ms. Giunta                  Ms. D’Agostini            Ms. Fabbricino                                                  Ms. McGee       

          Ms. Iorio                      Ms. Colarossi            Ms. Marinelli              Ms. Guida               Ms. Guernon       

Ms. Di Vincenzo



http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W94Hl8xU0mw


Moving forward as a graduate, the intermediate 
teachers would  like to leave you with a few 
words to remember as you continue on your 
academic journey...





















Bianca Andreescu
OLR Alumnus



https://docs.google.com/file/d/12Vl25V8m3sHAxrOCCfIWLQGL8oEDQ7Io/preview
https://docs.google.com/file/d/12Vl25V8m3sHAxrOCCfIWLQGL8oEDQ7Io/preview












Grade 8 just wouldn’t have been the same… 
“if we didn’t have one another.”

“if it was not for the support between 
our peers and the loving inspiration of 
our teachers that have made this year 
memorable.”

“if we didn’t have unique experiences, that provided 

different outlooks on what it means to be a 

community.”  

“if I hadn’t met so many people 
throughout the year and made so many 
memories with them.” 

“if I didn’t have 
my best friend 
with me.”

Artwork created by 
Jenivieve Abad



Grade 8 just wouldn’t have been the same… 

“if the laughter and chatter 
in the halls suddenly 
disappeared. If our class was 
quiet all the time and didn't 
have a touch of chaotic 
energy.” 

“if we didn’t have such a funny and energetic class!”

“if we never heard the other classes 
outside our door chatter and roar in 
excitement whenever good news 
came our way.” 

“without amazing friends that made us happy and smile everyday.”  

“if I wasn’t surrounded by the people 
I trust, love and care about the 
most.”

Artwork created by 
Jenivieve Abad



http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aRfhEK0Svuw


Graduation is a special event, an important transition in your life, 
it is important to pause, celebrate your achievement and to ask 
God’s blessing for the days ahead.

On Tuesday, June 16, 2020, His  eminence Thomas Cardinal 
Collins, Archbishop of Toronto celebrated a mass for your 
graduating class of 2020.

A recording of the Mass can be accessed at: 

youtube.com/stmichaelscathedralbasilica/videos

http://youtube.com/stmichaelscathedralbasilica/videos



